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TYPHOON ARRANGEMENT 

FOR THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

TO BE HELD ON 14TH AUGUST, 2013 

 

Pursuant to the notice of Annual General Meeting (“AGM”) of Starlite Holdings Limited (the 

“Company”) dated 9th July, 2013, the AGM of the Company is scheduled to be held on 

Wednesday, 14th August, 2013 at Regal Oriental Hotel, 1/F., Conference Room II, 30-38 Sa 

Po Road, Kowloon City, Hong Kong at 4:00p.m. 

 

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of the Company is aware that Typhoon Signal No. 3 is 

now hoisted in Hong Kong and the weather condition is anticipated to deteriorate at time of the 

scheduled AGM.  The Board would like to proclaim that the AGM will proceed as arranged 

in case Typhoon Signal No. 8 (or above) or a black rainstorm warning is hoisted at the time of 

the scheduled AGM.  For enquiry, please contact the Company Secretary on tel. : 3403 1111. 

 

By Order of the Board 

Starlite Holdings Limited 

Cheung Chi Shing, Charles 

Company Secretary 

 

Hong Kong, 13th August, 2013 
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